

MEMO# 26725

November 27, 2012

Reminder - December 13, 2012 Variable Insurance Products Advisory Committee Meeting; Agenda Available

[26725]

November 27, 2012

TO: VARIABLE INSURANCE PRODUCTS ADVISORY COMMITTEE No. 19-12 RE: REMINDER - DECEMBER 13, 2012 VARIABLE INSURANCE PRODUCTS ADVISORY COMMITTEE MEETING; AGENDA AVAILABLE

The next meeting of the Variable Insurance Products Advisory Committee has been scheduled for Thursday, December 13, 2012, at the offices of the Investment Company Institute, 1401 H Street, N.W., 12th Floor, Washington, DC. The meeting will begin at 11:00 a.m. Eastern time in the 12th Floor Conference Room and should conclude no later than 2:30 p.m. Please note we have extended the time of the meeting to accommodate additional guest speakers. Lunch will be served.

Susan Nash, Associate Director, and Bill Kotapish, Assistant Director, of the SEC's Division of Investment Management will be joining us to discuss recent SEC initiatives in the insurance products area. In addition, Larry Kosciulek, Director, Investment Companies Regulation, Pramit Das, Assistant Director, Advertising Regulation, and Joe Savage, Vice President & Counsel, Investment Companies Regulation, FINRA will be joining us to discuss FINRA initiatives impacting variable insurance products.

Registration can be accomplished online at www.ici.org/reg/vipac. If you have questions about registration, please contact Jennifer Odom at (202) 326-5833 or jodom@ici.org. In addition, please include any other topics you would like to discuss at the meeting on the online form. We look forward to seeing you on December 13. Please note that our Securities Law Developments Conference will be held on Wednesday, December 12. To learn more about the conference and to register, please visit our website at http://www.ici.org/events/upcoming/conf_12_seclaw.

Sarah A. Bessin Senior Counsel

Attachment

Copyright © by the Investment Company Institute. All rights reserved. Information may be abridged and therefore incomplete. Communications from the Institute do not constitute, and should not be considered a substitute for, legal advice.